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TRIAL CLASS 
FOR

SPRING SEMESTER 

FREE TRIAL CLASS 
One per family per semester. Will expire 

after first two weeks of semester. Exp 5/1

My love for the Parent Resource Center started five years ago 
when I took my then two-month-old daughter to Nicole 
Asselta’s ‘Mothers of Infants’ class. As a brand new parent, I felt 
a little overwhelmed, a little isolated, and very tired. The 
support I received and the feeling of being part of a real 
community changed everything for me, and for that I will be 
forever grateful. 
  Since graduating from MOI, my daughter and I have kept busy 
with everything from toddler classes to open play to events 
and birthday parties.  My favorite feature of the PRC, though, is 
that it is a parent co-op. I’ve made so many “forever friends” at 
the PRC by volunteering alongside them. 
    A new generation of parents are continuously making friends 
at the PRC and most importantly, learning they’re  not alone. 
The PRC community is here for you and we’re always evolving. 

If you have thoughts or ideas regarding how we can improve 
or if you would like to get more involved, we would love to 
hear from you!

Amanda Khalil 
President



	
  
OPEN PLAY

PRC offers a safe 
and fun open play for 

kids every, 
 Monday - Thursday 

2PM - 5PM 
free for member 

 

Parent's supervision required*

Not a Member? Contact the 
office for a free trial! 

 

pre-nursery - grade 1
Ages 2 - 7
Half, Full, & Extended Day Programs
Harvard Research Based Curriculum
Hands-On Projects 
Individualized Instruction

afterschool enrichment
Ages 3 - 8
S.T.E.A.M. Curriculum & Activities
Homework Help 
Extended Hours Available
Direct busing from P.W. Schools 

s.t.e.a.m. summer camp
Ages 3 - 8
7/5/17 - 8/31/17
Weekly S.T.E.A.M. Themes
Extended Hours Available
Weekly & Monthly Enrollment

saturday coding
Ages 5 - 13
Learn to Program
Perfect for all Skill Levels
Design Games 
Build Apps

11 Sint Sink Dr. E. Port Washington  | myspectrumschool.com | info@myspectrumschool.com | 516 883.8035

$50 OFF FOR PRC

MEMBERS

First Month of School,

After School, and

Summer Camp

Programs

Extended Day Hours

8:30am - 6:30pm



by	
   sharing	
   stories,	
   dancing	
   to	
   upbeat	
  
music,	
   developing	
   their	
   creative	
   side	
  	
  
with	
   unique	
   crafts,	
   and	
   developing	
  
motor	
   skills	
   with	
   puzzles	
   and	
  
manipulative.	
   	
  For	
  the	
  last	
  20	
  minutes	
  
of	
  class	
  parents	
  leave	
  the	
  room	
  and	
  the	
  
children	
  are	
  allowed	
   to	
  remain	
   in	
   the	
  
beautiful	
   classroom	
   that	
   they’ve	
   just	
  
had	
   the	
   last	
   hour	
   to	
   familiarize	
  
themselves	
  with.	
  Ms.	
  Briana	
  and	
  one	
  of

STAFF MEMBERS 

Patricia	
  Class	
  
Jessica	
  Rauch	
  

Claire	
  Dzwilewski	
  
Diana	
  Piza	
  
Joanne	
  Seto	
  

Patricia	
  Calcara	
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OUR MISSION  
The	
  Parent	
  Resource	
  Center	
  is	
  
a	
   non-­‐profit	
   cooperative	
  
d ed i c a t ed	
   t o	
   p rov i d i ng	
  
affordable,	
  quality	
  educational	
  
and	
   social	
   opportunities	
   to	
   all	
  
of	
   our	
   community's	
   families.	
  
Operating	
   in	
   an	
   economically	
  
and	
   culturally	
   diverse	
   area,	
  
PRC	
   members	
   celebrate	
   their	
  
differences	
   through	
   the	
   open	
  
e xc h ang e	
   o f	
   i d e a s	
   a nd	
  
experiences.	
  At	
  the	
  same	
  time,	
  
families	
   come	
   together	
   at	
   the	
  
PRC	
   to	
   share	
   the	
   joys	
   and	
  
challenges	
   of	
   raising	
   young	
  
children	
   while	
   their	
   children	
  
play,	
   experiment,	
   and	
   learn	
   in	
  
a	
   s a f e	
   a n d	
   n u r t u r i n g	
  
environment. 

Parenting	
   is	
   both	
   rewarding	
   and	
  
challenging	
   and	
   the	
   PRC	
   offers	
   a	
   safe	
  
place	
  to	
  land….a	
  home	
  away	
  from	
  home	
  
where	
   you	
   and	
   your	
   child	
   will	
   be	
  
supported,	
   nurtured,	
   engaged	
   and	
  
educated.	
   	
   Whether	
   you	
   attend	
   our	
  
classes,	
   holiday	
   workshops,	
   summer	
  
camp,	
   concert	
   series	
   or	
   Parent	
  
University,	
   Mom’s	
   Nights	
   Out	
   you	
   are	
  
part	
   of	
   the	
   PRC	
   family.	
   	
  We	
   could	
   not	
  
survive	
   without	
   your	
   support	
   and	
  
feedback.	
   	
   We	
   love	
   meeting	
   new	
  
families,	
   hearing	
   their	
   stories	
   and	
  
helping	
  them	
  connect	
  to	
  the	
  PRC	
  and	
  to	
  
the	
  community.	
  
We	
  are	
  geared	
  up	
  for	
  another	
  great	
  year	
  
of	
   fun	
   and	
   affordable	
   classes	
   and	
  
events.	
   	
  Join	
  us	
  for	
  our	
  Kids	
  Yoga	
  Night	
  
(led	
  by	
  Jen	
  Schiffer)	
   	
  Friday	
  March	
  3rd	
  
from	
   6-­‐7PM,	
   our	
   Casino	
   Royale	
   Party	
  
and	
   Fundraiser	
   at	
   the	
   Village	
   Club	
   of	
  
Sands	
   Point	
   Friday	
   March	
   24th	
   at	
  
7:30PM	
  (book	
  your	
  sitter	
  now),	
  Mom’s	
  
Retreat	
   at	
   the	
   Manhasset	
   Bay	
   Yacht	
  
Club	
  Sunday	
  April	
  23rd	
  10AM-­‐2PM,	
  the	
  
PRC	
  FunPark	
  at	
  Harborfest	
  Sunday	
  June	
  
4th,	
  	
  our	
  Summer	
  Concert	
  Series	
  (more	
  
info	
   to	
   follow)	
   and	
   much	
   much	
   more.	
  	
  
Make	
  sure	
  to	
  follow	
  us	
  on	
  Facebook	
  and	
  
v i s i t	
   o u r	
   w e b s i t e	
  
www.parentresource.org	
   often	
   to	
   stay	
  
informed	
  and	
  up	
  to	
  date.	
  
Always	
  feel	
  free	
  to	
  pop	
  by	
  the	
  office	
  and	
  
say	
  hi!

 Board of Directors 
2016-2017  

CLASS   SPOTLIGHT :  Paint, Play  and   Party

	
   our	
   assistants	
   help	
   children	
   explore	
  
the	
   room	
   on	
   our	
   slide,	
   see-­‐saw	
   or	
  
play-­‐	
   kitchen	
   or	
   by	
   playing	
   with	
  
blocks,	
  toys	
  and	
  books.	
  	
  	
  
	
   	
   In	
  addition	
   to	
  offering	
  children	
   the	
  
chance	
   to	
   learn	
   to	
   separate,	
   the	
  
structure	
   and	
   routine	
   in	
   this	
   class	
  
help	
   prepare	
   little	
   ones	
   for	
   their	
  
future	
  school	
  experiences	
   in	
  a	
   loving	
  
environment.	
  	
  

Check with the office to confirm date*

The	
  PRC	
  has	
  started	
  2017	
  off	
  with	
  a	
  
bang!	
   	
   Not	
   only	
   did	
   we	
   bring	
   back	
  
your	
  old	
  favorites,	
  but	
  we’ve	
  offered	
  
more	
   sections	
   of	
   them!	
   	
  We	
   are	
   so	
  
happy	
   to	
   be	
   offering	
   Play	
   Preschool	
  
with	
   Diana	
   five	
   days	
   a	
   week	
   and	
   a	
  
new	
  section	
  of	
  Little	
  Explorers	
  with	
  
Leah!	
  This	
  is	
  in	
  addition	
  to	
  the	
  twice	
  
a	
   week	
   Toddler	
   Dance	
   with	
   Olga,	
  
Songs	
   Say	
   So	
   Much	
   with	
   Jeff,	
   and	
  
Paint,	
   Play	
   and	
   Party	
   with	
   Briana	
  
that	
  we	
  had	
  this	
  past	
  fall.	
  
	
   We’ve	
   also	
   brought	
   back	
   our	
  
Developmental	
   Playgroups	
   on	
  
Wednesday	
   mornings.	
   	
   Each	
   week	
  
children	
   ages	
   12	
   -­‐	
   18	
   months	
   will	
  
work	
   on	
   mastering	
   the	
   latest	
  
developmental	
   skills	
   in	
   a	
   fun	
   and	
  
nurturing	
   environment.	
   	
   This	
   is	
   a	
  
great	
  way	
   for	
   your	
   little	
   ones	
   to	
   be	
  
introduced	
   to	
   a	
   structured	
   class	
   at	
  
the	
  beginning	
  of	
  their	
  PRC	
  career!	
  
	
  	
  Thanks	
  to	
  the	
  instructors	
  from	
  Port	
  
Soccer	
   Club	
  we	
   are	
   offering	
   a	
   Little	
  
Kickers	
  soccer	
  program	
  in	
  the	
  
	
   	
  Landmark	
  gym	
  every	
  Wednesday	
  -­‐	
  
it’s	
  never	
  to	
  early	
  to	
  start	
  to	
  learn	
  to

Tumbling	
   Tots	
   with	
   Leah	
   -­‐	
   a	
   great	
  
way	
  for	
  kids	
  to	
  get	
  out	
  their	
  energy,	
  
especially	
   during	
   these	
   long	
   winter	
  
months!	
  	
  
	
   	
  Our	
  story	
  time	
  on	
  Friday	
  mornings	
  
is	
   always	
   a	
   hit!	
   	
   Come	
   hear	
   a	
   story	
  
and	
   a	
   song	
   and	
   stick	
   around	
   for	
  
some	
   open	
   play	
   in	
   our	
   Land	
   Room	
  
every	
   Friday	
   morning	
   (don’t	
   forget	
  
you	
  can	
   	
   sign	
  up	
   to	
  be	
  a	
   reader	
   too	
  
(check	
   out	
   out	
   our	
   website	
   to	
   sign	
  
up).	
  	
  	
  
	
   As	
   always,	
   we	
   are	
   offering	
   Open	
  
Play	
   in	
   the	
   afternoons	
   Monday	
   -­‐	
  
Thursday	
   and	
   Lunch	
   Bunch	
   every	
  
day!	
   	
   Open	
   Play	
   offers	
   you	
   a	
   great	
  
opportunity	
   to	
  get	
  out	
  of	
   the	
  house,	
  
play	
   with	
   new	
   toys	
   and	
   make	
   new	
  
friends!	
   	
   Lunch	
   Bunch	
   will	
   give	
  
parents	
   and	
   caregivers	
   a	
   break	
   to	
  
run	
   errands,	
   go	
   to	
   a	
   doctor’s	
  
appointment	
  or	
  grab	
  a	
  cup	
  of	
  coffee	
  
while	
  you’re	
  kids	
  play	
   in	
  a	
  beautiful	
  	
  
and	
  safe	
  place.	
  	
  
	
  	
  We’re	
  so	
  happy	
  to	
  have	
  you	
  all	
  here	
  
in	
  this	
  new	
  year!	
  	
  We	
  look	
  forward	
  to	
  
seeing	
  you	
  around	
  our	
  halls!

be	
  active	
  and	
  the	
  basics	
  of	
  a	
  sport!	
  
	
  Ms.	
  Briana	
  and	
  Ms.	
  Jade	
  have	
  widened	
  
their	
  reach	
  by	
  offering	
  phenomenal	
  art	
  
classes	
   to	
   our	
   older	
   students	
   (ages	
  
5-­‐7)	
  in	
  Color	
  Your	
  World	
  and	
  Art	
  Club	
  
by	
  MUMBOT.	
   	
  Don’t	
  worry,	
  they’ve	
  got	
  
your	
   younger	
   ones	
   covered	
   too	
   with	
  
another	
   section	
   of	
   Art	
   Club	
   by	
  
MUMBOT	
  and	
  Alphabet	
  Soup.	
  
	
  	
  We	
  also	
  have	
  Toddler	
  Spanish	
  to	
  help	
  
our	
   kids	
   to	
   develop	
   their	
   language	
  
skills	
  and	
  a	
  variety	
  of	
  gym	
  classes	
  such	
  
as	
  Run,	
  Jump	
  Kick	
  with	
  Andrea	
  and	
  

 Hello  from 
trish! 

Wonderful Winter 

We	
  know	
  that	
  in	
  many	
  cases	
  our	
  little	
  
ones	
   have	
   never	
   been	
   without	
   their	
  
parent	
  or	
  caregiver,	
  but	
  as	
  they	
  grow	
  
up	
  it’s	
  important	
  for	
  them	
  to	
  learn	
  to	
  
separate.	
   	
  Paint,	
  Play	
  and	
  Party	
  offers	
  
the	
   perfect	
   opportunity	
   to	
   help	
  
children	
  ease	
  into	
  separation.	
  
	
   	
  This	
  75	
  minute	
  class	
  starts	
  off	
  with	
  
parents	
   and	
   caregivers	
   in	
   the	
   room.	
  	
  
Ms.	
  Briana	
  helps	
  everyone	
  have	
  fun	
  



 Volunteers in Action 
Thank	
   you	
   to	
   our	
   wonderful	
   parent,	
  
g r a n dp a r e n t ,	
   a n d	
   c ommun i t y	
  
volunteers!	
   It's	
   because	
   of	
   you	
   that	
  
we're	
  able	
  to	
  make	
  a	
  positive	
  impact	
  on	
  
the	
  community	
  through	
  high	
  

quality	
  yet	
  affordable	
  programming.	
  
We	
   strive	
   to	
   offer	
   opportunities	
   that	
  
work	
   for	
   every	
   schedule,	
   level	
   of	
  
availability,	
  and	
  level	
  of	
  creativity.	
  Some	
  
members	
   like	
   to	
   volunteer	
   at	
   our	
  
events,	
  helping	
  to	
  set	
  up	
  decorations	
  or	
  
sell	
   tickets	
   and	
   refreshments,	
   or	
   even	
  
donating	
  the	
  refreshments	
  themselves.	
  

OUR STORY

LIVE IN THE 
SURROUNDING 

AREA?

AND SEE WHAT WE ARE ALL ABOUT! 

TIRED OF FEELING
LIKE THE ODD
MOM OUT? 

HAVE KIDS THAT 
NEED SOMETHING

TO DO?

COME MEET US

PRESENT DAY

Created by parents for parents and kids, the Parent Resource Center is 
a non profit organization run by a volunteer board of directors. It has 
been a staple of the Port Washington community for over 30 years. We 
pride ourselves on being a place where kids and parents alike can play, 
learn, grow and, make lifelong friendships!

Today we have grown to over 400 members and operate as a modern 
day community center that provides a myriad of developmental classes, 
parenting workshops, social events, open play, and summer camp. 
We recently underwent a massive renovation including new classroom 
spaces and a parents’ lounge where you can mingle with other parents 
in the community.

DURING THE DAY WE CATER TO THE 
0-5 AGE RANGE AND IN THE AFTER-
NOONS WE HAVE AFTER SCHOOL 
PROGRAMS FOR ELEMENTARY AGE 
CHILDREN.

WE KNOW MOTHERHOOD CAN BE 
HARD. JOIN US FOR OUR MONTHLY 
MOM'S NIGHT OUT, SUPPORT CLASSES 
AND OUR YEARLY GALA. 
LET’S TALK ABOUT SOMETHING 
OTHER THAN OUR FAVORITE TRANS-
FORMER OR DISNEY PRINCESS.

WHERE OUR MOMS AT?WHERE OUR KIDS AT?

PRC    MEMBER  PARTICIPATION
	
  Others	
  prefer	
   to	
   fulfill	
   their	
   credits	
  
from	
  home	
  on	
   their	
  own	
   time,	
  with	
  
projects	
   like	
  making	
  photocopies	
   of	
  
flyers	
   or	
   creating	
   photo-­‐books	
   and	
  
slideshows	
  to	
  help	
  us	
  promote.	
  

Cooperative =  Volunteering 
The	
   PRC	
   operates	
   as	
   cooperative	
  
center	
   which	
   means	
   it	
   relies	
   on	
  
members	
   to	
   work	
   together	
   to	
  
provide	
   services	
   to	
   the	
   whole	
  
membership.	
   PRC	
   Members	
   are	
  
required	
   to	
   fulfill	
   a	
   minimum	
   of	
   2	
  
volunteer	
   credits	
   per	
   year	
   to	
   help	
  
run	
  our	
  programs.	
  	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
  If	
  you	
  prefer	
  not	
  to	
  volunteer,	
  you	
  
can	
   opt	
   to	
   pay	
   an	
   annual	
   fee	
   of	
  
$75.00	
  at	
  the	
  time	
  of	
  registration	
  in	
  
addition	
   to	
   your	
   PRC	
   membership	
  
and	
   class	
   fees.	
   If	
   at	
   the	
   end	
   of	
   the	
  
calendar	
   year	
   you	
  have	
  not	
   fulfilled	
  
your	
  volunteer	
  requirement	
  and	
  did	
  
not	
   pay	
   in	
   lieu	
   of	
   volunteering,	
   you	
  
will	
  be	
  billed	
  $150.00.

Sign Up To Volunteer 
Opportunities	
   are	
   posted	
   regularly	
  
at	
   http://tinyurl.com/prcvolunteer.	
  
You	
   can	
  also	
   check	
  out	
  our	
  project-­‐
based	
   needs	
   at	
   http://tinyurl.com/
prcprojects.	
  If	
  you’re	
  interested	
  in	
  a	
  
deeper	
   level	
   of	
   commitment ,	
  
consider	
   joining	
   one	
   of	
   our	
   diverse	
  
committees	
   or	
   becoming	
   a	
   Board	
  
Member.	
   	
   For	
   more	
   information,	
  
contact	
   our	
   VP	
   of	
  Membership	
   and	
  
Volunteering	
   at	
   membership	
  
@parentresource.org.



Summer 
2017!

• 8:30am - 5:30pm with extended hours available

• Early Start Imagination Camp for ages 3-5

• Traditional Day Camp for ages 6-11

• Teen Travel Program for ages 12-14

• CIT/LIT Program for ages 14-16

• Beautiful outdoor & air-conditioned indoor space

• Sports, games & outdoor adventure 

• Visual arts, crafts & performing arts

• Special events, theme days, carnivals 

& all traditional camp activities   

• Red Cross Swim Instruction. 

• Healthy hot lunch & transportation available (A/C)

• Low ratios with mature staff 

• Flexible enrollment for 2-8 weeks

Specialized Programming 
for all Ages!

Visit us online for 2017 info session dates & locations!

www.oasischildren.com
 (646)-519-5077 

@oasisdaycamps

at Manorhaven Park

On The
Sound

SUMMER

REGISTER

CAMP
JULY 10TH - AUGUST 18TH

Registration begins  January 20, 2017
Returning campers can register on January 17, 2017

Registration is in person or by phone only!

PANDAS

Entering 3s Program

9:30am - 12:00pm ($810)

OR

1:00pm - 3:00pm ($650)

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday

RACCOONS

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday

&Thursday

Entering  Kindergarten

9:30am - 12:30pm ($1310)

COYOTES

Entering 4s Program

Summer is going to be here before we know it!
 Looking for something to do with the little ones?

Sign up for the Parent Resource Center's Summer Camp!
We have updated our facilities and added new programs.  

Teachers create a hands on learning experience through fun activities and
experiences.  Children will spend their time enjoying music, science, yoga,
arts and crafts, sensory play and water fun!  Children will also participate in

theme days.
Raccoons and Coyotes will go on weekly field trips to places like Carlo's
Pizza, Sands Point Preserve, and Ralph's Ices! All of our campers will

get the chance to check out the local Fire House!

9:30am - 12:30pm ($1500)

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday,

Thursday & Friday

232 Main Street

Port Washington,NY

(516) 767­3808

Info@Parentresouce.Org

ONLY A FEW
SPOTS LEFT
REGISTERTODAY!



!

!

On#behalf#of##
The#Peter#&#Jeri#Dejana#Family#Foundation,##

it#is#an#honor#and#a#privilege#to#provide#funding##
for#the#many#wonderful#programs##
The#Parent#Resource#Center#offers##

the#youngest#members#of#our#community.#
#

Thanks#to#The#Parent#Resource#Center##
staff,#board#and#the#many#parent#volunteers##
who#give#so#much#of#their#precious#time##

to#continue#to#expand#and#enrich##
the#fantastic#programs#and#services#offered.!

 

The#Parent#Resource#Center##
is#one#of#our#community’s#special#jewels!#

#

We#can’t#imagine#what##
Port#Washington##

would#be#without#you!#
!

!

Fresh food in just a few clicks!

ourharvest.com
Featured in The New York Times, Newsday, CBS, NBC, and more.

Follow us @OurHarvest for the latest news and products!

Where farmers market meets online grocery

25% off your first order 
with code PRC* *

Real food, straight from the source - 
just like a farmers market.

For every order above $25, we proudly donate a meal to St. Peter’s Parish Social Ministry.

Every time you shop, 3% of sales will be donated to the Parent Resource Center 
(max of $5,000 per customer).

Premium quality organic, grass-fed, 
and pastured product options.

Local, fresh, transparent, natural - 
you’ll never go back to the supermarket.

How it works:

#1: Visit ourharvest.com and   
      schedule your pickup.
#2: Select your groceries.
#3: Pick up your food at St. Peter of 
      Alcantara Parish, 1317 Port 
      Washington Blvd. on the selected 
      date, and enjoy!



The PRC’s Fall 2016 schedule was 
chock full of fun!  We offered new 
classes and more sessions of old 
favorites!  We were thrilled to offer 
a second day of Paint, Play and 
Party (our partial separation class) 
with Ms. Briana and we also got 
more little ones (and some grown 
ups!) on the move with an 
additional session of Toddler Dance 
with Ms. Olga. 

  As usual, our gym classes were a 
big hit this fall with lots of little feet 
running, jumping and having a great 
time!  Our halls were filled with 
great music from our fabulous 
classes Songs Say So Much and 
Songbirds.  It was such a thrill to 
look around the classrooms at the 
end of the day to see all the 
beautiful artwork drying that our 
little artists created! 
 In addition to our  fantastic classes 
we had a spooktacular Halloween 
Party at the Landmark gym.  It’s 
always great to see familiar faces 
around the PRC, but we also love 
seeing new faces!  So many showed 
up at our Preschool Fair and Mom’s 
Night Out Events.

 We also offered our first December 
Mini Session allowing parents and 
children to get a few extra weeks of 
their favorite classes squeezed in 
before the holiday break or to try 
out a new class before our winter 
session was in full swing.  
	
   We	
   had	
   such	
   a	
   great	
   time	
  
with	
   our	
   families	
   this	
   fall	
   and	
  we	
  
hope	
  you	
  did	
  too!	
  Here’s	
  to	
  a	
  2017	
  
full	
  of	
  fun!

reindeer	
   antlers,	
   kicked	
   off	
   the	
  
screening	
   with	
   a	
   fabulous	
  	
  
dance	
   performance	
   in	
   the	
   theater	
  
aisles.	
  	
  
	
   	
  Thanks	
  so	
  much	
  to	
  our	
  sponsors	
  
Inform	
   Fitness,	
   Port	
   Washington	
  
Mama,	
   C	
   Bella	
   Photography	
   and	
  
World	
   Taekwondo	
   Academy	
   as	
  
well	
   as	
   our	
   local	
   PRC	
   staff	
   and	
  
volunteers	
   for	
  making	
   this	
   hugely	
  
successful	
  event	
  possible. 
 

On	
   Sunday,	
   December	
   4,	
   2016	
   the	
  
PRC	
   held	
   it’s	
   Pirst	
   ever	
   Holiday	
  
Movie	
   Event!	
   	
   The	
   event	
   focused	
  
around	
   a	
   screening	
   of	
   the	
   1964	
  
classic,	
   Rudolph	
   the	
   Red-­‐nosed	
  
Reindeer	
   and	
   was	
   held	
   at	
   the	
  
Soundview	
   movie	
   theater	
   here	
   in	
  
town.	
   With	
   almost	
   300	
   people	
   at	
  
this	
   sold	
   out	
   event,	
   the	
   lobby	
  was	
  
packed	
   with	
   people	
   ready	
   to	
   take	
  
part	
  in	
  all	
  the	
  pre-­‐movie	
  fun.

  Thanks	
  to	
  Jodi’s	
  Gifts,Two	
  Palms	
  
Designs,	
   Kidsccesories	
   and	
   Crazy	
  
Cakes	
   Truck	
   we	
   had	
   a	
   fabulous	
  
holiday	
   market	
   for	
   families to do 
some holiday shopping and pick up 
refreshments.  Performers from 
Bach2Rock filled the air with 
holiday music and kids ran around 
with red foam noses in honor of the 
movie’s star.  Santa made an 
appearance and the holiday photo 
booth was busy with kids in their 
holiday pajamas filling every frame!   
 Rudolph the Red-nosed Reindeer 
was screened in two of the theaters 
and helped to get everyone in 
attendance - kids and grown-ups 
alike - in the holiday spirit. Just 
before the movie began	
   kids	
   from	
  
Danceworks	
  NY,	
  sporting	
  their

HOLIDAY    MOVIE    EVENT   :   RUDOLPH   THE    RED - NOSED   REINDEER

fall WRAP UP 
ANOTHER FANTASTIC FALL!



STEPPI N G  STON ES
Fall	
   2016	
  was	
   incredible	
   time	
   for	
  
our	
  Outreach	
   program.	
   	
   Stepping	
  
Stones	
   is	
   bustling	
  with	
   both	
   new	
  
and	
   returning	
   participants,	
   and	
  
many	
   scholarships	
   were	
   offered	
  
to	
  other	
  PRC	
  classes	
   for	
  Outreach	
  
families.	
  
	
   This	
  Fall,	
  for	
  the	
  Cirst	
  time,	
  
t h e	
   o l d e r	
   c h i l d r e n	
   h a v e	
  
successfully	
   separated	
   from	
   their	
  
parents	
  and	
  caregivers.	
   	
  While	
  the	
  
children	
  socialize	
  and	
  learn	
  in	
  the	
  
classroom,	
   the	
   parents	
   and	
  
caregivers	
   are	
   down	
   the	
   hall	
   in	
  
the	
   lounge	
   also	
   socializing	
   and	
  
learning.	
  The	
  babies	
  and	
   toddlers	
  
are	
   in	
   a	
   different	
   classroom	
  with	
  
their	
  parents	
  and	
  caregivers	
  doing	
  
activities	
  together.	
  
	
  	
  Each	
  week,	
  the	
  children	
  have	
  free	
  
play	
   and	
   group	
   activities	
   in	
   the	
  
gym	
   and	
   f ree	
   p lay	
   in	
   the	
  
classroom,	
  do	
  crafts,	
  participate	
  in	
  
circle	
   time,	
   and	
   enjoy	
   a	
   snack.	
  	
  
Some	
   highlights	
   of	
   the	
   Fall	
  
semester	
  were	
   our	
   trip	
   to	
  Martin	
  	
  
Viette	
   for	
   pumpkin	
   picking,	
   our	
  
Halloween	
  party	
  which	
  included	
  a	
  
costume	
   parade	
   and	
   trick	
   or	
  
treating,	
  our	
  Thanksgiving	
  	
  

potluck	
   “dinner”,	
   caroling	
   for	
   the	
  
seniors	
   	
   citizens	
   that	
   live	
   upstairs	
  
in	
   the	
   Landmark	
   Building,and	
   our	
  
annual	
   Christmas	
   party	
   that	
  
included	
   a	
   visit	
   from	
   Santa	
   Claus,	
  
Mrs.	
  Claus	
  and	
  an	
  elf	
  as	
  well	
  as	
  gifts	
  
for	
  all.	
  
	
   	
   The	
  Winter	
   semester	
   is	
   off	
   to	
   a	
  
great	
   start.	
   The	
   children	
   in	
   both	
  
classrooms	
  are	
  used	
  to	
  the	
  routines	
  
and	
   are	
   Clourishing.	
   We	
   had	
   a	
  
speaker	
  visit	
  the	
  parents	
  and	
  

caregivers	
   to	
   discuss	
   Early	
  	
  
Intervention.	
   Currently	
   the	
  
parents	
   of	
   the	
   older	
   children	
   are	
  
participating	
   in	
   an	
   eight-­‐week	
  
workshop	
   on	
   healthy	
   eating.	
   	
  We	
  
are	
  looking	
  forward	
  to	
  a	
  visit	
  from	
  
Petland	
   for	
   the	
   children	
   to	
   meet	
  
the	
  animals	
  in	
  March	
  or	
  April.

NOTES	
  	
  

• The	
  Winter	
   PRC	
   Office	
   Hours	
   are	
   Monday	
   -­‐	
   Thursday	
   9:00am	
   -­‐	
   5:00pm	
   and	
   Fridays	
   9:00	
   am	
   -­‐	
  
2:00pm	
  

• Pricing	
   for	
   Play	
   Preschool	
   classes	
   for	
   members/nonmembers	
   is	
   as	
   follows:	
   1	
   day/week	
  
$300/$350,	
   2	
   days/week	
   $520/$570,	
   3	
   days/week	
   $700/$750,	
   4	
   days/week	
   $840/$890	
   or	
   5	
  
days/week	
   $940/$990	
   **NOTE**	
   Children	
   MUST	
   be	
   potty	
   trained	
   to	
   enroll	
   in	
   Play	
   Preschool	
  
classes.	
  	
  Add	
  a	
  10	
  pack	
  of	
  Lunch	
  Bunch	
  for	
  $63	
  or	
  a	
  5	
  pack	
  for	
  $32	
  

• PRC	
  Members:	
  Receive	
  a	
  $15	
  discount	
  for	
  Multi	
  Class/Sibling	
  registration	
  
• Refer	
  a	
  new	
  parent	
  to	
  the	
  PRC	
  and	
  receive	
  a	
  $25	
  gift	
  certificate	
  when	
  they	
  sign	
  up	
  for	
  a	
  class	
  
• All	
  children	
  MUST	
  meet	
  the	
  minimum	
  age	
  requirement	
  by	
  the	
  first	
  day	
  of	
  class	
  
• If	
  the	
  PRC	
  has	
  to	
  cancel	
  a	
  class	
  (e.g.	
  snow	
  day)	
  make	
  up	
  classes	
  will	
  be	
  held	
  the	
  week	
  of	
  March	
  27th.	
  	
  
Unfortunately	
  we	
  are	
  unable	
  to	
  offer	
  make	
  up	
  classes	
  for	
  individuals	
  who	
  have	
  to	
  miss	
  a	
  class.

Drop-Off   .    Relax    .     Read 
	
  Parents	
  love	
  to	
  stop	
  by	
  our	
  	
  Parents	
  lounge,	
  where	
  they	
  can	
  relax	
  with	
  a	
  complementary	
  cup	
  of	
  
coffee,	
  wi-­‐fi	
  and	
  wide	
  selection	
  of	
  books.	
  Parents	
  need	
  some	
  pampering	
  too,right?	
  	
  

THURSDAY 
9:00 a.m. To 11:00a.m. 

Ages : 0 to 5 years



Developmental  Playgroups

Whether	
   your	
   child	
   is	
   a	
   few	
   months	
  
old	
  or	
  a	
   few	
  years	
  old	
  you	
  know	
  how	
  
quickly	
   the	
   develop	
   and	
   grow.	
  	
  
Sometimes	
   it	
   seems	
   like	
   they’ve	
  
learned	
  new	
  skills	
  overnight!	
  	
  	
  
	
   Being	
   able	
   to	
   help	
   support	
   and	
  
nurture	
   your	
   little	
   ones	
   as	
   they	
  
explore	
   and	
   learn	
   about	
   their	
  
surroundings	
   is	
   fun	
   and	
   exciting	
   for	
  
them	
   and	
   for	
   you!	
   	
   We’re	
   thrilled	
   to	
  
bring	
   back	
   our	
   Developmental	
  
Playgroup:	
  Rockin’	
  Rollers	
   to	
   the	
  PRC	
  
schedule.	
   	
   In	
   this	
   class	
   children	
   will	
  
sing	
  songs	
  and	
  play	
  with	
  toys	
  that	
  help	
  
them	
   learn,	
   develop	
   and	
  master	
   new	
  
skills	
  relevant	
  to	
  their	
  ages.	
  	
  	
  
	
  	
  The	
  class	
  is	
  taught	
  by	
  an	
  experienced	
  
NY	
   State	
   Certified	
   teacher,	
   Diana	
   Von	
  
Roeschlaub.	
   	
   Diana	
   helps	
   provide	
  
children	
  with	
  toys,	
  tasks	
  and	
  activities	
  
that	
   will	
   keep	
   their	
   curious	
   minds	
  
engaged	
  and	
  help	
  them	
  to	
  master	
  even	
  
the	
  most	
  newly	
  discovered	
  skill.	
  
	
   	
  Whether	
  you’re	
  new	
  to	
  the	
  PRC	
  or	
  a	
  
graduate	
   of	
   our	
   Mothers	
   of	
   Infants	
  
class	
   this	
   class	
  will	
  be	
  a	
  perfect	
  place	
  
for	
  your	
  12	
  -­‐	
  18	
  month	
  year	
  old	
  to	
  test	
  
out	
   their	
   skills	
   in	
   a	
   casual	
   classroom	
  
setting.

Please, visit : http://parentresource.org/programs/description-of-classes-spring-2016/ 
 to know more about our fall classes.

PRC   MEMBER-ONLY   Story   time 

	
   	
  Our	
  members	
  are	
   invited	
   to	
   take	
  part	
   in	
  our	
  weekly	
  	
  
story	
   time	
   sessions	
   (free)	
   every	
   Friday,	
   9:30am	
   to	
  
10:00am	
  for	
  ages	
   	
   	
  0	
  -­‐	
  4	
  year	
  old	
  kids.	
  This	
  story	
  time	
  	
  
is	
   led	
   by	
   our	
   cooperative	
   parent	
   volunteers	
   which	
  
helps	
  them	
  to	
  fulfill	
  their	
  volunteer	
  credits.	
  	
  
	
  	
  Thank	
  you	
  to	
  all	
  the	
  parent	
  volunteers	
  for	
  making	
  this	
  
a	
  successful	
  tradition!	
  	
  
	
   	
   	
   	
  If	
  you	
  want	
  to	
  be	
  our	
  next	
  story	
  time	
  reader,	
  please	
  
sign	
   up	
   at	
   www.tinyurl.com/prcvolunteer	
   OR	
   contact	
  
the	
  PRC	
  office.	
  

http://parentresource.org/programs/description-of-classes-spring-2016/
http://www.tinyurl.com/prcvolunteer
http://www.tinyurl.com/prcvolunteer
http://parentresource.org/programs/description-of-classes-spring-2016/


Did you know that...
As a parenting CO-OP we are always looking for VOLUNTEERS. 
Want to read at one of our story times, help hand out event flyers,
join one of our committees or even become a part of our Board of Directors? 
Ask for more details in the office.

In order to keep everything CLEAN we are a shoe less facility. 
Please use our cubbies to store your shoes upon entering. 
Socks are needed in all classrooms and available for purchase in office. 

If you have some work to do you are welcomed to enjoy our PARENT LOUNGE 
complete with a work space, WI-FI and coffee!

Gently used toys, clothing or baby equipment DONATIONS are always welcomed. 
Drop them off during our donation days: 
The 1st Monday and Tuesday of each month.

We have DROP OFF CHILDCARE Monday- Friday from 12-2pm. 
Please contact the office and book your child for our lunch bunch program 
so you can go run some errands without little assistants.

If you need somewhere to go to get your silly's out 
we offer OPEN PLAY Monday-Friday from 2pm-5pm.

Every Friday we offer a FREE STORY TIME for our members  
that is run by parent volunteers.

We can host your next BIRTHDAY PARTY!
Rent out our rooms for your party. 
Parties run 90 mins and come with a party assistant. 
Having a party at home? 
We rent out kid sized tables and chairs as well.

Along with offering a myriad of classes for children we also offer classes 
for Parents/Caretakers through our Parent University WORKSHOPS. 
Ask office for details on upcoming workshops.
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Parents working together to help families play, learn, and grow since 1980.

BIRTHDAY?

WWW.PARENTRESOURCE.ORG 516-767-3808

$200 MEMBERS/ $250 NON-MEMBERS

Saturdays from 12:30 - 5:00pm
Sundays from 10:00 - 5:00pm
*Latest start time is 2:30 pm
*Parties are 90 mins long with the rooms being available 
 30 mins before and after party for set up/clean up. 

PARENT RESOURCE CENTER
232 Main St Port Washington, NY 
Lower Level of Landmark building. 

WHO:

WHEN:

WHERE:

WHY:

Dates book up fast! 
Contact us at director@parentresource.org and let Trish know all of the details.

FEE:

RSVP:

Your child that ranges from 0-6 years old

Interested in outside entertainers, party planners, cake recommendations?
No problem! Just ask for our list of preferred vendors.

Hosting with us means you are able to enjoy our newly renovated beautiful play spaces
and keep your home clean!
- During the duration of the party you are able to use the Land Room (for play/craft), 
  the Air Room (for food) and the Water Room/Kitchen.
- We are able to accommodate 25 kids
- We will have a staff member available the duration of your party
  to answer any questions, help buzz in guests and close up the space after your party.

PLEASE REMEMBER WE ARE A SHOE-LESS FACILITY. SOCKS ONLY.

YOU SAY IT'S YOUR

WE HAVE THE SPACE, YOU BRING THE PARTY



 

SAVE  THE  DATE

PRC   BOOK  CLUB

Our next book club meeting will be on 

 April 13th, from 7:30pm to 9:00pm  

at the Dolphin Bookstore’s cafe. 

Follow Us on Facebook to find out when our next book title is 

announced! 

RSVP at JMcGuire20@gmail.com

PRC Book Club - March 2 

Parent’s University  - March 3 

Kids Yoga Night - March 3 

Registration for Spring Semester Begins - March 13 

Healthy Mama 10 Day Group Cleanse - March 16 

Annual Gala - Casino Royale Party and Fundraiser - March 24 

Mom's Retreat - April 23 

What Members Are Saying About Us..

Every month, the PRC plans so many wonderful, fun, 
well run, age appropriate events that both my kids and 

I  enjoy and look forward to - Marisa

I love the community aspect of the PRC. Thinking 
about all the people who have had a hand in growing 
and developing it over the past 36 years is unique and 

humbling. - Trish

The PRC has introduced me to so many wonderful 
teachers, parents and friends for my daughter and I and 

I feel lucky to be a part of this community. - Joanna

The PRC helped me make connections in my 
community, provided a welcoming, safe space and 

allowed me to feel like I was working to make a 
difference in my town. -  Nissa

We started attending the PRC with the Mother's of 
Infants class which was amazingly helpful and still love 

all the classes and activities now that my son is 3.5 years 
old. It is a beacon and special place in the community. - 

Kathleen

The PRC is a place where the real woman who care 
about real things get involved. - Talia

mailto:JMcGuire20@gmail.com
mailto:JMcGuire20@gmail.com


Cohen Children’s Medical Center is proud to support the 
Parent Resource Center.  We share in a mutual mission to
keep children safe and care for the children in our community.
We look forward to future endeavors.


